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	Writing the Desert 

workshop and reading
Workshop: Saturday, May 1st 12-5 pm

UCR California Museum of Photography

Reading: June 4th 7pm, 

UCR Culver Center of the Arts
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UCR Sweeney Art Gallery invites writers and poets to apply to participate in its Writing the Desert workshop. Writing the Desert will bring together people interested in exploring the unique landscapes, ecologies, communities and aesthetic possibilities of the desert, with a special attention to the desert regions of Southern California.

The first part will be a workshop between accepted applicants and members of the University of California-Riverside’s Master of Fine Arts Program in Creative Writing for a one-day workshop collaboration. The workshop will take place on Saturday May 1st, from 12-5 pm. UCR MFA writers will lead discussions on topics related to writing about the idea of the desert in various contexts: Language, Visual Art, and Landscape and the re-assembly of identity, community and place; Landscape and place in poetry in the works of Eastern (Chinese and Japanese) and American poets that explore techniques of perspective and perception; constructing nonfiction pieces rooted in the landscape; and other topics.

The workshop will also allow for discussion about the presentation topics, and time for the participants to explore shared areas of interest in relation to the idea of the desert. Optional field trips to various desert sites may be planned at this time as well.

Workshop participants will read original work produced from the workshop at a limited engagement event to be held inside the new UCR Culver Center of the Arts on June 4th.

To apply, please submit the following to sshukis@ucr.edu by April 23rd: 1. Contact information; 2. Writing sample (2-5 pages); Statement of intent explaining why you wish to be a part of the project (200 words). Applicants from the City of Riverside are highly encouraged, but applicants from Riverside County are also welcome. Successful applicants will be notified by April 26th. 

3800 Main Street, Riverside, California 92501, 951-827-3755, Sweeney.ucr.edu
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